
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 

1250 West Alder Street  Union Gap, Washington 98903-0009  (509) 575-2490 

July 15, 2020 

Steve Crocci 

City of Cashmere 

101 Woodring St. 

Cashmere, WA  98815 

RE: Minor Revision of NPDES Permit No. WA0023183 for the City of Cashmere POTW 

Dear Steve Crocci: 

Thank you for bringing to our attention the typographical error contained in Footnote “k” of 

S2.A. Monitoring schedule table.  This revision includes the following: 

 

 Change Footnote (k), the kilograms per day (kg/day) equation, to no longer be 

divided by 1,000 (page 13). 

The permit requires the Cashmere POTW to report the water quality-based effluent limit for 

phosphorus expressed as kg/day. 

A division by 1,000 in the equation would result in an improper reported value expressed in 

grams per day. Removing the division by 1,000 ensures the reported values to be properly 

calculated and reported as required by permit in kg/day. 

Enclosed is a replacement permit for your National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System 

(NPDES) Permit No. WA0023183.  The changes do not affect the stringency of the permit and 

therefore does not require public notice.  Please have your staff replace the original permit with 

the enclosed revised permit.  The page is clearly marked at the bottom "THIS PAGE REVISED 

ON JULY 14, 2020". 

We regret the necessity to make this correction, but as the permit will be in effect for up to five 

years, it is prudent to have it in the best possible form.  Should you or your staff have any 

questions, please contact Erik Van Doren at 509/457-7119 or erik.vandoren@ecy.wa.gov . 

Sincerely, 

David B. Bowen 

Section Manager 

Water Quality Program 

Enclosure: Revised Permit Page 

Cc: Randy Low, City of Cashmere 

 Eric Van Doren, Ecology-Union Gap 

mailto:erik.vandoren@ecy.wa.gov

